
Industrial relations review of 2007
 Europe 

The EIRO industrial relations observatory has just published its review of industrial 
relations in 2007. The review covers social dialogue and collective bargaining 
developments at national and European level including an analysis of pay 
negotiations that highlights some of the significant increases in pay in the New 
Member States. The report also looks at trends in collective bargaining structures 
with some evidence of more moves towards decentralised bargaining.
Read more at > EIRO (EN)
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